



Headteacher: Mrs P Dixon BA(Hons), NPQH

10 November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent and Carer Views on CCTV

In recent weeks the school has upgraded its CCTV cameras. Whilst toilets (inside and out) are well patrolled by staff, teachers cannot be continuously present. In order to ensure students feel as safe as possible, we are seeking parents' views on putting cameras in the students' toilets. As you can appreciate, this is a potentially contentious issue. The Student Council has discussed the issue and is supportive of the proposal. This has also been raised in assemblies and, to allay fears of breach of privacy, images of what the cameras would see have been shown (please see below).





























Learning to shape the future

Headteacher: Mrs P Dixon BA(Hons), NPQH





You will see that the intention is to direct cameras away from the urinals and they would also be unable to see inside cubicles, but they would show who enters the cubicles. They would also show the entrances and circulation areas within the toilets, including the sinks. It is important to state that these cameras would not be continuously monitored unless we were suspicious that wrong doing was about to place. Furthermore, that the senior member of staff who needed to see the live pictures would inform a colleague that this was about to happen. For events that























Learning to shape the future

Headteacher: Mrs P Dixon BA(Hons), NPQH

have already taken place, footage would be retrieved in the usual way to ensure the investigation was effective.

Whilst we know that other schools have placed cameras in toilets, we have nonetheless taken advice on our proposal; we have been advised that the proposal is acceptable. However, due to the sensitive nature of the issue, we would also like to hear your views. We have listened carefully to students and we think this proposal would help young people feel more secure in the toilet areas, especially younger students.

We very much welcome your thoughts on this issue: please email admin@uptonhigh.co.uk by 24 November 2017 with your views.

Yours sincerely

Jon Arnull

Acting Headteacher

























